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This week's 10 Year Tuesday shout out goes to Seneca@York and our very own Campaign

for Students Cabinet Co-Chair,  Shazeela NabiThe photo of this pancake sale for Campaign

for Students dates back to 2015, but we know she's been a supporter even longer.

We can't forget all the support and love for our students that comes in from everyone at

Seneca@York too! We are #SenecaProud of our community!

We love to celebrate these way-backs and share the memories!
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